
Sampford Courtenay Parish Council 

Report for meeting on 26th March 2025  

Subject:  Additional Dog Bin Request  

Prepared by:   Parish Clerk – Malcolm Harris 

 

1.1 The Parish Council has received a request from a parishioner requesting an 
additional  dog bin facility to be sited in the area of the  Red Post . 

1.2  Currently Sampford Courtenay  has 2 dog bins in the parish and the 
arrangements are as follows : .  

1.2.1 One dog bin is managed by WDBC at no cost to the Parish Council - any 
additional bin collections incur a cost from WDBC. 

1.2.2 The second dog bin in the village is voluntarily emptied by a parishioner  

1.3 To provide an additional bin in the parish would incur the following charges :  

1.3.1 The purchase of a bin is circa £125 , and  

1.3.2 The emptying of a dog bin on a fortnightly basis by WDBC is approx £70  

1.4 Councillors are asked to consider the request  
 


